
 

 

 
 
September 30, 2021        Files: W2021E0007/W2021L8-0002 
 
 
Benjamin Bey 
Department of Infrastructure 
Government of the Northwest Territories 
PO BOX 1320 
Yellowknife, NT   X1A 2L9 Sent via email 
 
 
Dear Benjamin Bey, 
 
RE: Version 1.1 of the Whatı ̀ Access Road Rehabilitation Project Waste Management Plan and Spill 
Contingency Plan 
 
The Wek’èezhìi Land and Water Board (the Board) received Version 1.1 of the Government of the 
Northwest Territories Department of Infrastructure’s (GNWT-INF) Waste Management Plan (WMP) and 
Version 1.1 of its Spill Contingency Plan (SCP) for the Whatı ̀Access Road Rehabilitation Project on August 
30, 2021. Versions 1.1 of the WMP and SCP were submitted to address the Board’s Reasons for Decision 
for the Whatı ̀ Road Access Rehabilitation Project Water Licence and Land Use Permit Applications.1 
Versions 1.1 were not distributed for public review because the revisions included in Version 1.1 were 
either straightforward to address previous Board direction or administrative in nature. The Board has thus 
approved Version 1.1 of the WMP and SCP. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Joseph Mackenzie 
Acting Chair, Wek’èezhìi Land and Water Board 
 
BCC’d to:  Wek’èezhìi Distribution List 

 Ziaur Rahman - GNWT-INF 

 
1 See WLWB (www.wlwb.ca) Online Registry for GNWT-INF - Whati Access Rehabilitation Project - Land Use Permit 
and RFD - Aug 2_21 

http://www.wlwb.ca/
http://registry.mvlwb.ca/Documents/W2021E0007/GNWT-INF%20-%20Whati%20Access%20Rehabilitation%20Project%20-%20Land%20Use%20Permit%20and%20RFD%20-%20Aug%202_21.pdf
http://registry.mvlwb.ca/Documents/W2021E0007/GNWT-INF%20-%20Whati%20Access%20Rehabilitation%20Project%20-%20Land%20Use%20Permit%20and%20RFD%20-%20Aug%202_21.pdf

